
-1 still cannot understand why you do it," W2
ButlIdid not believe him and 1said so.

-You, too, went ahead when you were only nit
because you saw something better than the thin
were leaving behind and you were flot thinking o
self only. Were y<>u cirer sorry? Wouldn't you
again, even if you knew that it meant fatigue an(
bites ami hours of doubt and distress. No one wani
dling job ... *hen Frank Kinley carried on the c
School at Northfield School long ago someone askg
why he stckkto it, in the heat of summer and tl
ofnter, pointing out that the parents of the CI
werç indifferent, and the youngsters themee
trying, noisy and inattentive. Frank made a reply
I have nicvcr forgotten. He said: 'l knew what ti,
day School has done for me, as boy and man. I
and I want other people to have it I cannotg
bread atone.' With that phrase 'I cannot eat m
alone,' I j<ined Frank Kinley's lodge. You called
uplifter a few minutes ago, which is, of course,
of disdaiu. But that's what I arn and I'm flot as
of it And don't forget that I'm having a good tini
No one need feci sorry for me. It is the greatest
turc in the worid, and I would flot change plac<
anyonc. You see I understaud why people sr,
uplifters. It's a form of defrnce mechanism. It's ,


